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I urge the passage of SB 1153.  Making changes during transfer of a water right can 

potentially have significant negative impacts on increasingly fragile public assets:  

clean water, and stream habitat.  There is no reason to allow such damage to occur, 

it can have long-term impact, and somebody needs to be watching out for the public's 

interest. 


